
At our May business meeting we 
presented three local elementary 
schools each with a $100 check to 
benefit one deserving female 
student to attend the annual 4th 
grade Nature & Me field trip.
In total, we donated to eight local 

elementary schools.  We look 
forward to making this one of our 
annual donations.

Then for Mother’s Day, we 
delighted many residents of the 
Bethany House to a special 
Mother’s Day Tea.  

Attention to detail was impeccable 
from the flowered tablecloths to 
the fine china tea cups, it couldn’t 
have been a prettier setting.  

Great job and kudos to Nancy 
Brown, Cheryl Carlos, 

Dolores Costa, Nancy Clark, Cindy  
Leonard, Brenda Saben and Joyce 
Clark for creating a lovely Tea.
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Upcoming Events
The 120th birthday of 
GFWC will be celebrated in 
Sudbury on June 8 from 1 
to 4.   

Don’t forget to cheer on our 
Relay for Life team on 
June 21 at BP.  Happy 
walking.

Join us for our Summer 
Foxwoods fundraiser on  

Tuesday, August 20.  Call 
Jane Pittsley to sign up.      

Our next Business 
meeting will be 
September 9 at 7:00 pm 
at The Silver Platter.   We 
will welcome our guest 
speakers; the authors of The 
Hibernating House who will 
bring books to purchase and 
will sign them for you.  

The GFWC New 
England Regional 
Conference will be 
September 20 to 22 at 
Ashworth by the Sea in 
Hampton, NH.        

On October 5th be ready to 
join us for our 2nd 
Applebee’s Breakfast 
fundraiser.

Happy Birthday to our 
summer celebrants; Nancy 
Martin, Joan Stevens, 
Joanna Alden and Cheryl 
Carlos.

Have a safe and happy 
summer!  

See you in September.
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Our 3rd Annual Yard Sale was 
very successful.  

Planning the Yard Sale inside 
drew many more people and 
perhaps that hand painted sign 
(thank you Nancy B) on the 
Taunton Green was seen by 
many.  We made over $500 by 
renting tables, our bake table and 
of course our famous basket 
raffle.

Our June Social was a blast at 
Joan Curran’s home.  Thanks so 
much Joan for opening your 
home to us.  We had so much 
good food and a fun activity 
planned by Nancy Brown.   

What a great idea to make one 
activity become a fundraiser too.  
I look forward to watching my 
fellow Juniors model their 
headwear at our upcoming Fall 
Pie and Coffee fundraiser.

We also were pleased to have 
special guest join us at our June 
Social.  Thank you to Diane 
McCurly, our Assistant Director 
of GFWC MA Jr for making the 
trip to Raynham for our Social.
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